MEMORANDUM


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Town Council



FROM:
Ordinance Committee


DATE:
March 20, 2012


SUBJECT:
Property boundary survey Zoning Amendment

The Town Council recently considered an item where a portion of a home was built in violation of the property boundary setback. 

Usually, these setback violations are found when the home is being sold. Until the setback violation can in some way be “cured,” the sale cannot proceed. A variance cannot be granted for a setback of less than 10’ and the option of tearing down the portion of the house violating the setback is usually not desirable.

The Ordinance Committee would like to review the current Zoning Ordinance provisions regarding property boundary surveys and prepare a recommendation for Town Council consideration that minimizes future setback violations. One approach they would like to explore is to require a boundary survey.
